Communication : C 4
Committee of the Whole (PM)
June 14, 2021

Item # 2

From: lou.spagnuolo [N

Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 4:00 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Tower A and B proposed by 2371933 Ontario Inc.

I am in favor of development but this proposal as is must not proceed unless the stories of the
buildings changes to 30 or less. We have enough high storey structures in the area at Weston and 7
and close by at the subway. Enough is enough. The congestion will be too much . Please do not allow
this proposal to proceed.

Thankyou

Lou Spagnuolo

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.





